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Memorandum 
SLSCC Beach Bash - Cancelled 
 

Audience: Clubs, Competitors, Coaches, Team Managers and Parents 

Date:  Tuesday 6th December 2022 

Contact: Michael Hyslop 
Phone:  0466 691 090 
Email:   admin@slscc.com.au 
 

Summary 

This memo outlines the cancellation of the SLSCC Beach Bash in addition to 
advertising the two events taking place on that scheduled day: 

- SLSNSW Beach Stormers Rd 4 
- NRL Beach Touch 

 
 

SLSCC wish to advise all members of the cancellation of the “Beach Bash” event scheduled to take 
place at The Entrance SLSC on the 17th of December 2022. We are however excited to advertise 
both the SLSNSW Beach Stormers and the NRL Beach Touch events being conducted in its place. 

For more information on both events, click the below links: 

Beach Footy Fest! - Play Rugby League 

BEACH STORMERS SERIES - Surf Life Saving NSW 

mailto:admin@slscc.com.au
https://www.playrugbyleague.com/play/campaigns/nrl-beach-touch-nsw/?fbclid=IwAR2iSVCM5y2ayCQ8e7lT_eu0z160wK8y6jIo4zPqp5XBs2CIu4zMH5huccU
https://www.surflifesaving.com.au/event/beach-stormers-series/?fbclid=IwAR1YEeo00heFPbb0XBkIemoMOiR0KS6LxmCLPczQ6o_LVZXbKhAuCbux3qo

